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13th June 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Minack Theatre – Dr Doolittle 

 

We are delighted to let you know that the whole school will go on a trip to the Minack 

Theatre to see Dr Doolittle on Monday 24th June.   

We will leave school at 10am and travel by hired coach to the car park in Porthcurno.  

We will then walk up to the theatre.   

Following the performance, we will eat a packed lunch before walking back to the 

car park to get a minibus back to school.   

It is essential that children come in appropriate clothing and footwear.  Although we 

are hoping for a warm day, it could be sunny, windy or wet.  A sun hat, sun cream 

and warm (possibly waterproof) clothes are advisable. 

If a school packed lunch is required, please order it via the app by Wednesday 19th 

June at noon.   

In order to help cover the costs of the trip, we would be grateful for a donation of £8 

per child.  Your contributions help to ensure we can go on similar trips in the future. 

 

 

Best regards 

St Levan Team 


